Highland Environment Forum  extra newsletter   25 April 2022
Dear Highland Environment Forum members,
I'm delighted to be able to tell you about a new Forum event 'Biochar and bryophytes in Scotland's Rainforest' which will be held on 26th May at Inverewe and a nearby wood. 
We are privileged to be led by the National Trust for Scotland's Natural Heritage Advisor Rob Dewar, and by Oliver Moore (Plantlife's Saving Scotland's Rainforest specialist lichen and bryophyte advisor). 
At Inverewe we'll find out about Rhododendron ponticum clearance and its use to create biochar, and visit the NTS aspen nursery to see the methods used for successful tree propagation. We'll then go to a nearby 'temperate rainforest' woodland to learn about the special lichen and bryophyte communities to be found there.
There are only 20 places available, so booking will be on a first come basis. You can find out more and book at https://biocharandbryophytes.eventbrite.com
You can read all about Scotland's Rainforests, Oliver Moore and other experts in this National Geographic article 'Britain has a rainforest – and it’s in trouble'
Kind regards,
Caroline
Caroline Vawdrey
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